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Dear Faithful Friends,

We have had some wonderful missions conferences this year. It is not clear if things are going better 
these days, or if everyone is adapting to the new world that we are living in. The Lord’s people always 
find a way to rebound and to pursue the will of God. More missionaries are gaining support in these 
meetings regularly.

Darleen and I visited Africa for three weeks in February. We arrived in Burkina Faso to visit with Stephen 
and Julie Knickerbocker. Only a couple of months after moving to Burkina, the Knickerbockers saw their 
first child born. Baby Nathan lived only five hours. I cannot imagine how difficult it was for them to go to 
the cemetery with their newborn son. God has blessed them with amazing grace. They are working with a 
missionary that has been there for ten years. The Knickerbockers are learning while seeking the Lord’s 
will concerning their own ministry for the future.

We also traveled to Togo with our son, David, Forrest, Pastor Rod Bell, Jr. and his family, and two young 
men from their school. David has a ministry that takes care of more than two hundred children. They have 
started a church in the village that is pastored by Pastor William.  That young church has already started 
another church. Pastor Bell and I had the opportunity to teach nineteen pastors from the village area. It 
was a wonderful experience to see these men blessed by the Word of God.

After Togo we returned to Burkina Faso to spend the weekend with the Knickerbockers. During the two 
visits there, I had the joy of preaching in four church services and teaching a number of pastors for 
almost four hours. It was a great blessing to spend additional time with Stephen and Julie. In both 
locations we witnessed a number of professions of faith.

Thank you for your continued support of our ministry. It is so encouraging to know that so many of you 
pray for us on a regular basis.

In His Service,
Danny and Darleen Whetstone 
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